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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Concerns regarding Mayor Del Duca"s Item 23 bylaw
Date: June-18-24 2:44:34 PM

 
 
From: Anas T <  
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 2:37 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Concerns regarding Mayor Del Duca's Item 23 bylaw

 

 
Hi,
 
I am writing in regard of the by law being brought forward for the council meeting of June
18th 2024. The by law can be misused in various ways if passed and possibly even
infringe on the freedom of many Canadians that cherish Canada's values and safety for
all.
 
I recommend that the by law be revised prior to passing as in its current state can cause
more harm and agitate things further. Also, I urge the council and Mayor of Vaughn to
communicate with all parties this bylaw affects prior to finalizing this decision.
 
 
Regards,
A Concerned Canadian 
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